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Board Meeting 
November 18, 2010 

 
 
     ROLL CALL 
 
    CAMPUS MASTER PLAN UPDATE, CHICAGO 
 

Action: Update Campus Master Plan 

Funding: Institutional Funds Operating Budget 

 

In May 1990, the Board adopted a master plan for the future development 

of the University of Illinois at Chicago (UIC) that included plans for both the east and 

west sides of the campus.  The 1990 plan was updated in January 1997 to reflect newly 

built facilities, buildings in planning and under construction at that time, as well as minor 

planning adjustments.  The UIC master plan was updated again in September 1998 (south 

campus) to reflect the public-private development partnership south of Roosevelt Road 

on the east side of campus.  In November 2008, the Board approved the employment of a 

consultant, Booth Hansen, for the Master Plan Update, Chicago.   

With consideration of strategic and academic goals, this master plan update 

addresses anticipated facility program and land use needs with the development of a 

guideline plan, provides anticipated sequencing for expansion, identifies desired 

gateways and connective greenways, describes potential streetscape and courtyard 

upgrades, and suggests interim landscape development.   
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Accordingly, the President of the University with the concurrence of the 

appropriate administrative officers recommends approval of the Campus Master Plan 

Update as a general guide for the long-term growth and development of the Chicago 

Campus.   

The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The 

General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and the Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

Funds for the study have been available from institutional funds operating 

budget of the Chicago Campus and University Administration.   

A copy of the Campus Master Plan Update has been filed with the 

Secretary of the Board for record.   


